
KERALA STATE RIFLE ASSOCIATION 
 
No. CIR/09/2022 

16.09.2022 

CIRCULAR 
  
To:    1)   All Secretaries                            

               Affiliated District Rifle Associations of KSRA 

 
          

Warm Greetings to All 

 
 

I take this opportunity to express thanks and gratitude towards all the shooting 
fraternity of Kerala on behalf of KSRA. Special congratulations to the host 

Palakkad District Rifle Association for the excellent performance in conducting the 

54th Kerala State Shooting Championship. 
 

May I remind you the 13th South Zone Shooting Championship in Rifle is being 

held at Trichy Rifle Club from 19th to 24th of September 2022. Online Registrations 
are getting over and for any assistance regarding registration, please contact Mr. 

Anjan Singh of NRAI, Mob.No.9555046539 or Mr. Milan James, Mob.No. 

9037844658). Mr. Lenu Kannan of Palakkad DRA, Mob.No. 9895787509 will be 

the Team Manager for the Kerala Rifle Shooting Team. 
 

The 13th South Zone Shooting Championship & 31st All India G.V.Mavlankar 

Shooting Championships in Pistol Events are held at Vattiyoorkavu Shooting 
Ranges, Thiruvananthapuram from 5th to 8th October and 16th to 22nd October 

respectively. NRAI circulars regarding the Championships are attached herewith 

for information and necessary action. Please pass this message to all shooters 
concerned.  

 

Wishing all the very best to everyone. 
 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Kerala State Rifle Association 

   

PROF. V.C.JAMES 

  HON. SECRETARY 


